Christianson, Eric

From: doris olander [doris_olander@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 6:16 AM

To: Christianson, Eric

Subject: Brocach restaurant on Monroe

We fully support the licensure of Brocach restaurant. We have eaten at their down town establishment and believe that it
will be an "excellent fit" for Monroe Street and the Vilas neighborhood.

Thank you
Doris Olander & Dan Graff

2016 Jefferson St
Madison




